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Some of our elders with an Aboriginal Education 

Worker passing on their knowledge to students 

 

“Na whulna neghuni ulhtus” While our Language is strong! 

We want to start thinking of ways to honor our language speakers 

past, present, and future speaker from our communities.  Our sub-

themes are on revitalization, preservation and maintenance as many 

of our speakers are leaving and many are at a place their learning and 

our young are taking up language classes. This is just one small show 

of appreciation to honor their efforts to keep our language and culture 

alive for future generations to enjoy. We thank you for your commit-

ment to the survival of our way of life. 

So if you’d like to honor three speakers from your area please email 

their picture and brief bio of their efforts to be used in a slide show 

showcasing our Dene Language Speakers from across North America. 

Honoring  

our Language 

Speakers  


